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A timely reminder
This information sheet is being sent to all Club Sites to remind everyone
of the dangers of carbon monoxide.

The Club doesn’t recommend the use of any combustion appliance (such as
a gas, petrol or charcoal one) in a tent or awning unless there is an area in
the unit specifically designed for it. 

This is for two reasons - firstly, the fire risk and also because significant
ventilation is needed for the fuel to burn completely so carbon monoxide
isn’t produced. 

And don’t forget a barbecue can be potentially lethal if brought into a tent or
awning – it’s definitely for use outside.

For further information about the dangers of carbon monoxide poisoning
look online at nhs.uk/conditions/carbon-monoxide-poisoning or
carbonmonoxidekills.org.uk 


